
May 2, 2025 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for Municipality of Cabo Rojo's Public Safety Police Vehicles in Fiscal 
Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Municipality of Cabo Rojo, 
located at 49 Betances Street, Cabo Rojo, Puerto Rico 00623. The funding would be used for und 
two patrol cruisers to enhance public safety to reduce emergency response times, and increase 
police presence. 

This project is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it enhances public safety by reducing 
emergency response times and increasing police presence. It aims to deter crime and improve the 
effectiveness of first responders in remote coastal areas. The project has a federal nexus because 
the funding provided is for purposes authorized by section 501 of the Omnibus Crime Control 
and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10152). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.   

Sincerely,  

Pablo José Hernández 
Member of Congress   


